From: Anderson, Stephen R. <Stephen.Anderson@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 7:13 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fw: Ethics Review of Travel for Chicago Police Department Member 

 

Mr. Berlin,
 

Gina Ibarra has returned from her travel to San Antonio Texas. She went for training in her official capacity as a CPD Explosive Detection Canine Handler and all expenses were paid by the Transportation Security Administration (TSA). 

 

Thank you,

Steve.

 
Sergeant Stephen R. Anderson #2588
Chicago Police Department
